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Public questions and answers:  Integrated Care Board meeting, 15 November 2023 

Questions received from the public with responses from the ICB 

Question 1 
 
 
 

Is the VCSE Mapping and Opportunities Analysis for the ICS, coordinated by Bromley Connect (tender 7 Aug) on course to 
be completed by December? How can existing data/ mapping relevant to the VCSE charter be fed into the organisation 
undertaking this work? 

Response 
 

 
The work ongoing by SEL ICS to map the VCSE sector in south east London is still due to complete in December. The work 
is being carried in collaboration by the six Council for Voluntary Service (CVS) organisations across the six South-East 
London boroughs, led by Lewisham Local (Lewisham’s CVS). The SEL ICS will continue to work closely with the lead 
organisation undertaking the work. The mapping work has been aligned to both the SEL VCSE Charter and the SEL ICS 
strategic priorities; the ICS team supporting the mapping exercise are the same team who have supported the development 
of both the SEL VCSE charter and the SEL ICS strategy so are well placed to ensure the work on the SEL VCSE Charter so 
far informs the mapping exercise. Any organisation/individuals who wish to contribute to the mapping exercise can do so by 
either: contacting their perspective CVS organisation; Contacting the lead organisation carrying the work (Lewisham Local) 
or contacting the SEL ICS Director of Voluntary Sector Collaboration and Partnerships. 
 

 


